
Organised Club Trips

At the Club Meeting of 14 July 2024 after a discussion on organised 
Club trips with appointed leaders, it was agreed that I post the 
following message for all members;

Members are reminded that all party’s attending an organised Club 
trip must follow the appointed group leaders or organisers advise 
and instructions.

This is in line with Paddle UK (our Governing body’s 
recommendations for safety on the water.

Should any member(s) wish to deviate from a previously agreed 
group plan, they may not do so until;

a) It has been agreed that there is a competent person to lead 
such a group and that it is safe to do so.

b) The leader of that group assumes all responsibility for any 
accidents that may occur.

The bottom line is that it is club policy and best practice to keep a 
group or groups together where it is practical and safe to do so and 
core club members are worried that by allowing groups to separate 
is bad practice and gives rise to safety issues
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